Calvary Baptist VBS 2021 – Covid 19 Safety Protocols

For VBS 2021, we will be following guidelines from the Ministry of Health and our local Health Unit.

Registration is capped at 45 children, who will then be split into three classes or cohorts of 15 each.  Each cohort will have their own team of teachers and they will stay together all morning.  Each cohort has their own classroom and bathroom.  In the classrooms, each child will have an assigned spot at a table for crafts, paperwork and snacktime.  There will be open floor area for Bible teaching.  Games will be outside or in the gym if raining.

The last 20-25 minutes will also be outside on the lawn at the back of the church.  All students and staff will be present. Each cohort will stay together and there will be proper physical distancing between groups.  This will be the only time we are singing.

All students are expected to wear masks (if possible)

Each student is asked to bring their own water bottle but no other personal possessions.  

Each family is asked to screen at home for any signs of illness and Covid screening will also be done at the church before any child enters the building.

Morning drop-off will take place at the side of the church (Blake St).  Children and parents can enter the door where attendance will be taken and then children will go immediately downstairs to their designated classroom.

Pick-up will be outside.  Parents can come to the back edge of the parking lot and then their child/ren will be signed out to them.

If you have any questions, please contact the church at  goderichcalvary@gmail.com.

Linda Hess

VBS Director
